
Confirmation of Ongoing Church Relationship for Mother Seton Scholarship 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child is a recipient of Central Catholic’s $1,000 Mother Seton Scholarship, and this scholarship is eligible 

for renewal for the next school year. However, specific criteria must be met in order for this scholarship to be 

renewed. 

Each student that receives the Mother Seton Scholarship must commit to a continuing relationship with 

his or her church in order for the scholarship to be renewed. The church must verify this relationship. 

Please complete the information below and return the form to Central Catholic High School’s Financial 

Services Office, Room 114. Our office will request confirmation from the pastor during the summer months. 

If you do not return this signed confirmation form to Central Catholic High School’s Finance Office in Room 

114 by May 24, 2023, your child’s Mother Seton Scholarship will not be renewed. The student must also 

maintain a 2.5 GPA and a good disciplinary record with no D’s or F’s in conduct. Your account will not be 

credited with the scholarship amount if we do not have this signed confirmation by that date or if the student has 

below a 2.5 GPA or any D’s or F’s in conduct during the current school year.   

Please contact the CCHS Finance Office at (419) 255-2280 if you have any questions. 

MOTHER SETON CONFIRMATION FORM (Must be returned by May 24, 2023) 

This is to verify that ___________________________________(Student Name) has maintained a continuing 
relationship with this church in accordance with the criteria of the Central Catholic High School Mother Seton 
Scholarship. 

Pastor’s Name _____________________________________________________________ 

Church Name ______________________________________________________________ 

Church Address ____________________________________________________________ 

   ____________________________________________________________ 

Church Phone Number _______________________________________________________ 

***Please return this completed form to Central Catholic High School, Finance Office, 2550 Cherry St. Toledo, 

OH 43608.  Fax number is (419) 259-2848 or you can email it to financialservices@centralcatholic.org.




